
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 TOWN OF PLAISTOW 

The Plaistow Board of Selectmen will hold a remote access (or in person) Public 

Hearing on Monday, February 22, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via GoToWebinar. The 

purpose of the public hearing is to consider the acceptance of a Coronavirus 

Emergency Supplemental Funding Grant in the amount of $28,420.28 awarded by 

the State of New Hampshire Department of Justice. The physical meeting will be 

held at Plaistow Town Hall, 145 Main Street second floor, Plaistow NH. This is in 

accordance with NH RSA 31:95-b III (a). 

This Public Hearing will be by remote access via Go to Webinar, as allowed per the Governor’s COVID-19 

Emergency Declaration. Instructions on how to access the meeting will be provided on the Board of Selectmen’s 

page of the Town’s Website www.plaistow.com no later than Friday, February 19, 2021. 

http://www.plaistow.com/

